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February 26, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Bell School has a long standing tradition of the wonderful Spring Play!  This year 
is no exception as our students are presenting “James and the Giant Peach”.  As a 
school community, we are very proud of the students that put their heart and soul into 
this project. 
 

One of the requirements for participation in the school play is a ​Cast 
Participation Fee of $75.00 per student​.  
 

You can send the payment into the main office, or you may also pay on the ePay 
system by logging onto the Bell School website (agbellschool.com).  
 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen M. Miller 
Principal 

 
 

 


